Rhonda West

From: Erin Jackson

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:47 PM

To: Rhonda West

Subject: FW: [External] Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

From: noreply@civicplus.com <noreply@civicplus.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:26 PM

To: Alan Harrison <aharrison@salmonarm.ca>; David Gonella <dgonella@salmonarm.ca>; Debbie Cannon

<dcannon@salmonarm.ca>; Kevin Flynn <kflynn@salmonarm.ca>; Louise Wallace-Richmond

<lwallacerichmond@salmonarm.ca>; Sylvia Lindgren <slindgren@salmonarm.ca>; Tim Lavery <tlavery@salmonarm.ca>;

Erin Jackson <ejackson@salmonarm.ca>

Subject: [External] Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

Mayor and Council

First Name Wayne

Last Name Spencer

Address: Salmon Arm, B.C., V1E 0H3

Return email address:

Subject: Climate Action Plan for the City of Salmon Arm

Body

Dear Mayor Harrison and Council, please consider this a request for Council to seriously consider and act on a much needed Climate Action Plan.

The purpose of the plan would be to systematically plan for the ongoing reduction of corporate GHG emissions, for which cities in Canada generally are responsible for 50% of Canadian emissions according to FCM.

The funding for such a plan could come from the Growing Communities Fund [GCF] which permits municipal projects "...that align with provincial priorities such as CleanBC..." Or, there are other City funds directly pertaining to Climate which could be used to finance the creation of such a plan.

It would be the objective to systematically plan for the ongoing reduction in GHG emissions which are proven, according to the best science available, to be a primary cause of the wildfires and other un-natural weather occurrences seriously affecting our City. A key component of such a plan would be measurable objectives which could be tracked such as is now done with the City's organic waste which is diverted to prevent GHG emissions.

As the City's emissions are rising, not falling, this project would be a great step forward and would be concurrent with other City projects such as the Active Transportation initiative and others.

Thanks very much for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Wayne Spencer

Would you like a response:

Yes

_ . . .

Disclaimer

Written and email correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council may become public documents once received by the City. Correspondence addressed to Mayor and Council is routinely published within the Correspondence Section of Regular Council Agendas.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.